August 26, 2021

Michael Maniscalco, MPA
South Windsor Town Manager
1540 Sullivan Avenue

South Windsor, CT 06074

RE: American Rescue Plan Act

Dear Mr. Maniscalco:

Thank you for your notification letter of August 17, 2021 confirming the allocation of $2.5
million dollars of federal funds to the South Windsor Water Pollution Control Authority for
capital improvements to the Town’s sanitary sewer system. I expect that the Authority members
will formally accept these funds at the next regularly scheduled meeting on September 7, 2021.
As required by our regulations, the funds will initially be placed in the Replacement Reserve
Account.

At that meeting I will call upon my colleagues to schedule a special meeting in September to
identify and prioritize appropriate projects for the expenditure of the funds, thereby initiating the
process to establish individual project accounts. As our capital project plan is well established
and includes projected costs, it is my expectation that the projects will be underway during this
calendar year.

Should there be additional administrative arrangements regarding project eligibility criteria,
accounting, or audit requirements please forward them to Mr. Anthony Manfre, Superintendent
of Pollution Control.

On behalf of the Authority members, thank you for your efforts to provide needed resources to
modernize and rehabilitate these elements of critical infrastructure.

Sincerely, .
o
FL

Thomas F. y
Chairman

c.c..  Anthony Manfre, Superintendent of Pollution Control
Patricia Perry, Director of Finance
Andrew Paterna, Mayor

Janice Snyder, Council Liaison
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